
 
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 

Notice is given that a Public Hearing by the Board of Directors of the Barton 

Springs/Edwards Aquifer Conservation District will be held at the District office located 

at 1124 Regal Row, Austin, Texas, during its Regular Meeting on Thursday, September 

27, 2018 for the following purpose: 

 

Gragg Tract LP, (1010 W. Martin Luther King Jr Blvd, Austin, Texas 78701) filed two 

well drilling applications on May 9, 2018, with the Barton Springs/Edwards Aquifer 

Conservation District (District) for two new nonexempt wells. The wells are proposed to 

be discretely completed in either the Middle Trinity or Lower Trinity aquifers, and are 

planned to be part of a public supply well field used to support a future mixed use 

development along the future SH 45 corridor which is not within an existing CCN. A 

separate Production Permit Application will be required in order to operate and produce 

from these wells in the future. The proposed wells are located in Hays County on a 224.16 

acre tract at Old Bliss Spillar Rd (30.131450°, -97.868006° and 30.130811°, 97.861608°). 

 

Publication of this notice was published on 9/4/18 in the Austin American Statesman 

newspaper which began a 20-day public response period for which comments, written 

formal protests and requests for a public hearing will be accepted by the District through 

the close of business on September 24th, 2018 . Parties interested in formally participating 

in a hearing on a contested application should refer to District Rule 4-9.13. For further 

information, please contact the District, 1124 Regal Row, Austin, Texas 78748, (512) 

282-8441, bseacd@bseacd.org. You may also contact the applicant, Gragg Tract, LP at 

(512) 481-0404. 
 

 

 

Came to hand and posted on a Bulletin Board in the Courthouse, Travis County, Texas, 

on this, the________ day of _________________ 2018, at _________ a.m. 

            

  

 

_________________________, Deputy Clerk 

       

       Travis County, TEXAS 
 



 
Please note: 

 

 

The Barton Springs/Edwards Aquifer Conservation District is committed to compliance with the 

Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA).  Reasonable accommodations and equal opportunity for 

effective communications will be provided upon request.  Please contact the District office at 

512-282-8441 at least 24 hours in advance if accommodation is needed. 


